



=====  
**Re: Schedule adjustment**

Posted by estapete - 20 Mar 2013 06:15

---

More than likely mid-May. Hopefully the weather will cooperate and they can start sooner.

Pete

---

=====  
**Re: Schedule adjustment**

Posted by ron - 20 Mar 2013 18:05

---

forecasters are saying un seasonably cold april till may anyways , may all work out if its warm enough to do the work but not race safely , ☺

---

=====  
**Re: Schedule adjustment**

Posted by ron - 20 Mar 2013 18:24

---

should post something of the sort on top of home page ☺

---